
F. Scott De La Garza, DLG Luce Salazar PLLC Scholarship

F. Scott de la Garza, DLG Luce Salazar PLLC Scholarship will award one $2,500 scholarship to 
an incoming freshman who meets the qualifications set forth below.

F. Scott De La Garza, a partner at DLG Luce Salazar, PLLC, began this scholarship as a tribute 
to the educational foundation he gained while attending Antonian College Preparatory High 
School. Mr. De La Garza is a class of 1999 graduate who was active in football, soccer, track & 
cross country, student council and the retreat team.

DLG Luce Salazar PLLC, a Texas based law firm, holds core those values of a traditional law 
firm, including building personal relationships with each of their clients. Their principal office is 
in San Antonio, Texas with additional offices in downtown Austin, Texas and The Woodlands, 
Texas (Houston Area). Accessibility is a core value that the DLG/Luce/Salazar partners share and 
believe is a key to their success.

Eligible candidates will be in the top 25% of the national High School Placement Test (HSPT) 
scores and have a demonstrated financial need.  Financial need is a criterion for this scholarship.  
The student must have a completed FACTS application on file to be considered for this 
scholarship. Student records must be clear of disciplinary actions. The student must demonstrate 
leadership or stand-out performance in middle school activities. These may or may not be related 
to academics.

To apply, the student must provide a brief (1 – 2 pages, DS) essay describing their 
qualifications, their motivation to attend Antonian and how they feel Antonian will make a 
difference in their life. Please provide a cover page with student name, parent name(s), address, 
contact information (email and phone) and prior school.

Application packets will be accepted from May 1st - May 31st, and must be postmarked or 
delivered to Antonian College Preparatory High School, 6425 West Avenue, San 
Antonio, TX 78213, Attn: Mark Papich - Director of Strategic Development and Alumni 
Relations no later than May 31st of the current school year. The recipient of the award 
will be notified by June 20th.


